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Comments: 
To Whom it may concern, 
I am writing in opposition to the proposed ban on domestic goats and sheep within Chugach National Forest.  
There are communities within the park boundaries- farms, homesteads and families with domestic sheep and 
goats on private property. The domestics should not be banned. Many families depend on the meat, milk and 
fiber these animals provide.  Please consider the tremendous detrimental impact this proposal would have on 
families if passed.  
Thank you, 
Sarah Henry 
 


